
 

 
 

 

 

26 September 2023 

 

 

Dear parent/carer 

It was lovely to see so many of you at the GCSE launch evening, thank you for trekking to the top of Naylor 

building to see me! 

I know the queue for revision guides was quite long towards the end of the evening, and not everyone was 

able to attend on the night. I just wanted to let you know that the revision guide for the OCR Cambridge 

National Level 1/2 in Child Development course, which your son/daughter is following, is now available from 

Student Reception.  

The cost is £9.20 per guide and will serve as an invaluable and concise resource for all course content for the 

exam element (RO57) - which will be taken in the second year of the course. 

Please pay either via the school’s online payment system, by cash/cheque (made payable to The Castle 
School) or by credit/debit card (either in person or over the phone with the Finance Department). 

I look forward to speaking to you all later in the year. 

Yours sincerely   
  

 

Mrs Fishlock  
Child Development  
  
 

 


